
Walter Robbs Welcomes New Staff & Internal Promotion 

WINSTON-SALEM, NC (January 6, 2015) - Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce 

Architects, PA (Walter Robbs), the largest architectural firm in the Piedmont 

Triad, is pleased to welcome Matt Lucas to the firm as CADD Technician. Matt is a 

Winston-Salem native and graduate of Forsyth Technical Community College.

Walter Robbs is also pleased to announce the internal promotion of Tim Childress, 

a twelve-year Walter Robbs veteran, to BIM Manager. Tim is a graduate of 

Appalachian State University and was previously CADD Technician.

About Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, PA

Founded in 1965, Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, PA (Walter Robbs) 

is a forerunner in educational architecture, a leader in urban design and an 

innovator in interior architecture across North Carolina. Walter Robbs is a past 

recipient of the NC American Institute of Architects’ Outstanding Firm Award and 

a national AIA design award; the only Piedmont Triad firm to have received these 

peer recognitions. The firm’s downtown Winston-Salem office is LEED Silver® 

and was Forsyth County’s first LEED-certified project. Walter Robbs employs 

36 in Winston-Salem and provides comprehensive design services including 

architecture, interiors and planning. www.walterrobbs.com

http://www.walterrobbs.com

